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Examination Results 2021
Year 13 Results—Tuesday 10th August

Year 11—Thursday  12th August

Results Issue

• We plan to start issuing results by email from 08:30, using your school email address.  It will be sent from Diss 
High School9264089@capital-intouch.co.uk so keep an eye out for our email and check your junk folders.

• If there are any problems with sending the emails, we will post a notice on this website.

• In addition to emails, we will post, first class, a printed version of your results to your home address before the 
end of results day.  We hope these will be with you the following morning, but this depends on Royal Mail 
delivery times.

• We will not be able to issue results to anyone other than by these two methods.

Support

• We hope you are pleased with your results.  If so, congratulations!  

• If you are disappointed, help is at hand even though the school site is not open.

• We can arrange for a member of staff to contact you. Please email JamesHurley@disshigh.co.uk for Year 13 
and MichelleOfford@disshigh.co.uk for Year 11, in the first instance with a brief description of how you would 
like us to help and a contact telephone number.

• Contact your preferred college or university to discuss your results.  They may still be able to offer you a place.

• If you are still concerned, please see the guidance on our website for more information.
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